
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF THE 

 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 26, 2019, 2:00 P.M. 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE  
REGIONAL SEWERAGE TECHNICAL COMMITTEE 

 
HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO A LACK OF 

BUSINESS TRANSACTIONS 
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR  
THURSDAY, JANUARY 30, 2020 

AT 
6075 KIMBALL AVENUE 

CHINO, CA 91708 
 
 
 
 
 

DECLARATION OF POSTING 
I, Sally Lee, Executive Assistant of the Inland Empire Utilities Agency, A Municipal Water District, hereby 
certify that a copy of this agenda has been posted to the IEUA Website at www.ieua.org and posted in the 
foyer at the Agency's main office at 6075 Kimball Avenue, Building A, Chino, CA, on Monday, December 
23, 2019. 
 
 
    
Sally Lee 

http://www.ieua.org/
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